
Coal Authority to coordinate tip
safety work in Wales

The Coal Authority is undertaking an urgent review of all coal tips
throughout Wales to assess any risk posed to people or property.

We are working closely with the Welsh Local Government Association, local
authorities and Natural Resources Wales and good progress is being made.

Lisa Pinney, Chief Executive at the Coal Authority, said:

We’re working quickly to collect data from our partners and, based
on the information assessed and categorised so far, we’ve drawn up
an inspection schedule for the coal tips in Wales.

These inspections are already taking place and drone flights have
also been arranged for some of the high-priority sites.

Collating more information about the surrounding areas enables us
to compile a comprehensive spatial database on Welsh coal tips.

We’ll be able to use this to ensure a consistent approach is
applied to understanding and managing risk at these historical coal
mining sites in the future.

We’re pleased that all relevant agencies are working together to
share resources and we are, as always, happy to help and support
others wherever we can.

We also understand the concerns of the local communities affected
in Wales and we want to assure them that the key focus of this work
is to keep people safe and provide peace of mind.

Read more about the review of historical spoil tip sites in Wales

http://www.government-world.com/coal-authority-to-coordinate-tip-safety-work-in-wales/
http://www.government-world.com/coal-authority-to-coordinate-tip-safety-work-in-wales/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/historical-spoil-tip-sites-in-wales

